
 

Date: 20th March, 2024 
 
To, 
The Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Ltd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub.: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 (Listing Regulations). 
 
In furtherance to the Company’s letter dated 29th December, 2023, in connection with the change in 
the Name of the Company from “Ashok Alco-Chem Limited” to “Aeonx Digital Technology Limited”, 
we hereby inform you that BSE Limited (BSE) vide letter dated 19th March, 2024 has taken on record 
the Company’s application for change of Name of the Company in their records.  
 
In this connection, it may kindly be noted that the new Name (‘Aeonx Digital Technology Limited’) 
and the new Scrip ID for BOLT Plus System (‘AEONXDIGI’) given to the Company will be effective in 
the Exchange records from 22nd March, 2024. 
 
Further, we wish to inform you that Email id of the Company has been changed from 
secretarial@ashokalcochem.com to secretarial@aeonx.digital and email id of Company Secretary & 
Compliance Officer has also been changed from krupal@ashokalcochem.com to 
Krupal.upadhyay@aeonx.digital, the contact details of the Company is 022-66221700.   
 
We request you to take the same on records.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For AEONX DIGITAL TECHNOLOGY LTD. 
 
 
 
KRUPAL UPADHYAY 
COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
 
 
 
 
 
(Note: The name of “Ashok Alco-Chem Limited” has been changed to “Aeonx Digital Technology Limited” w.e.f. 29th 
December, 2023)  
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